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3RD REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION   

QU E S T I O N  25  
PO L I C E  A N D  FI R E  PR O T E C T I O N 

 
EAST CENTRAL FLORIDA REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCIL (LETTER DATED JANUARY 17, 2008) 

 
31.  Please include a copy of the response letter from Edgewater and New Smyrna Beach's Fire 

and Rescue departments. 
 
The applicant never received a formal letter from New Smyrna Beach regarding fire and rescue 
services to the site, although through mutual aid agreements with Volusia County and Edgewater, 
we have been assured by the City of New Smyrna Beach they would respond to an emergency in 
Edgewater if asked. 
 

 
CITY OF NEW SMYRNA BEACH (LETTER DATED JANUARY 17, 2008) 

 
Comment 26:  Please provide New Smyrna Beach Fire Chief Tom Hawver’s response to the 

November 1, 2007, letter regarding Restoration project’s impact on response times, 
fire station locations and capabilities, and additional personnel and equipment 
needs due to the project. 
 
As a result of the ADA responses from the agencies, notably the City of New 
Smyrna Beach, the Applicant has chosen to delete the 1,515± acres located in the 
City of New Smyrna Beach from the Restoration DRI, and no response will be 
provided. 

 
VOLUSIA COUNTY GROWTH AND RESOURCE MANAGEMENT (LETTER DATED JANUARY 15, 2008) 

 
Question 25 A. and B., Police and Fire, p. 25-1: The response to this question should be considered 
insufficient until the information for New Smyrna Beach is provided to adequately respond to this 
question. 
 
As a result of the ADA responses from the agencies, notably the City of New Smyrna Beach, the 
Applicant has chosen to delete the 1,515± acres located in the City of New Smyrna Beach from the 
Restoration DRI, and no response will be provided to this question at this time.  The Applicant 
understands that the City must have adequate facilities and service to serve any future development 
request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




